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Ramp 25 South to US 60 Reduced for Pavement
Repairs
DECEMBER 17TH 2015 BY DEE LOFLIN

Ramp 25 South to US 60 Reduced for Pavement Repairs

Ramp 25 South to US 60 West in Stoddard County Reduced for Pavement Repairs
 
Ramp 25 South to U.S. 60 Westbound in Stoddard County will be reduced to one lane as
Missouri Department of Transportation crews perform pavement repairs.

This ramp is located from Route 25 South to U.S. 60 Westbound.

Weather permitting, work will take place Thursday, Dec. 17 and Friday, Dec. 18 from 7
a.m. to 5 p.m. daily.
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